
Neil M. Smiley
Direct  416 865 5122

nsmiley@fasken.com

February 17, 2012
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VIA EMAIL: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Madam:

Re: Board File No. EB-2011-0394 – McLean’s Mountain Wind LP Application for 
Leave to Construct

Further to the Board's issuance of Procedural Order No. 2, please be advised that:  

(i) with respect to McLean's request for confidential status for the document entitled “Table 
of Lands required for Transmission Facilities”, we have no objection; and 

(ii) CPR does not at this time intend to seek an award for costs.

We thank the Board for recognizing CP Rail as an intervenor in these proceedings and look 
forward to further participating in the hearing event. 

Yours truly,

Neil Smiley

NMS/fa

cc: See following page



Page 2

cc:
Gordon Potts (McLean’s Mountain Wind LP)
James Sidlofsky (Borden Ladner Gervais LLP)
Edik Swarenstein (Project Advisor, OEB)
Art Jacko (Mnidoo Mnsing Power Limited Partnership)
Catherine Bayne (BayNiche Conservancy)
George Browne (Lake Superior Action-Research-Conservation)
Raymond Beaudry (Manitoulin Coalition for Safe Energy Alternatives)
John Smith (Manitoulin Nature Club)
Sherri Lange (North American Platform Against WindPower)
Rosemary Wakegijig (Wikwemikong Elders, Community Members and Youth)
Jane Wilson (Wind Concerns Ontario)
Sarah J. Turney (FMD LLP)
Michael Millar (OEB)




